
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
18 December 2019 
 

Dear family and friends, 
 

We greet you in the matchless name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ.  As we prepare to celebrate Christmas, 
may we always remember that Jesus came to this earth to make a way for us to have a personal relationship with 
God, through Jesus Christ.  We hope that you will have precious time spent with family and friends this Christmas 
and may the gift of our Lord’s birth be a precious treasure to you. 
We have had a full year, we thank the Lord for His goodness and guidance in our lives and we are now looking 
forward to some down time.    

Ministry Update... 
 

EXCITING NEWS!!! 
Samaria Mission is getting two new families!  We are 
so grateful to the Lord for the new full-time 
missionaries. 
 

“Our role in the mission will 
be helping with translation, 
conducting monthly 
leadership training with the 
leaders and their wives in 
Mozambique.  We also wish 
to help the nearby churches 
that are not far from the 

border, especially Mbuzi, which is currently going down 
due to the lack of pastoral role.  Our goal in this is to work 
with the local pastors and be available for the church until 
God raises a local man who can help to shepherd the 
church.  This can be done on a weekly basis depending on 
the resources available for that.” 
Stanford and Elewani Chauke  
 

“We are going to join what 
the mission is already doing, 
with the future goal of 
coming alongside South 
African churches to help 
grow and strengthen them.”  
Nathan and Kimberly 
Vaughan 

 

Please join us in welcoming  
Stanford and Elelwani Chauke and  

Nathan and Kimberly Vaughan into the Samaria 
Mission Family. 

 
2020 SAMARIA MISSION STAFF 

Derrick and Sarah Chauke 
Stanford and Elelwani Chauke 

Gordon and Santie Hayes 
Member and Brenda Ngobeni 

Sean and Gena Mullin 
Mark and Alicia Raley 

Nathan and Kimberly Vaughan 
William and Sharyn Vaughan 

 

MINISTRY HIGHLIGHTS 

 
Translation Ministry 

 

Can you imagine... the 
only Theological 
resource book you had 
in English was your 
Bible? 
Well that is the case for our Shangaan speaking 
brothers and sisters.  With your help you can make a 
difference!  By financially supporting the 
TRANSLATION MINISTRY you will be enabling us to 
continue translating our teaching materials into 
Shangaan.  Once the material is translated and edited, 
we have it printed into books that is made available to 
the pastors and church leaders in Mozambique. 

Would you prayerfully consider giving towards this 
vital ministry in Samaria Mission? 

 

News from William and Sharyn 
December 2019 

 



 
 
 
 
 

Practical Ministry 
We are so grateful to Mark and Alicia Raley for their 
hard work in October.  They took on the challenge of 
transforming our warehouses by building shelves.  
Why are shelves a blessing?  Imagine storing your 
books in boxes or piles on the floor!  For 16 years we 
have operated by stacking our equipment onto 
makeshift shelves (old bunk beds) and packing other 
equipment into boxes.  These shelves are going to 
make access to our equipment so much easier and at 
a glance we will be able to find our equipment!  Thank 
you for your hard work, Mark and Alicia! 
 

Bible School Curriculum 
The Curriculum that we use for the Bible School in 
Zimbabwe is a set of 10 books, these books are used 
over a 3 year period. Each set of books costs R2000 – 
R200 per book. 
Would you prayerfully consider assisting a student to  

purchase these books? 
 

Personal update... 
Family Time:  At the end of November we got 

together to celebrate Lilly’s 1st 
birthday!  This is the first time this 
year that we have had all our 
children together at the same time, 
we are so grateful to the Lord for 
this blessing.  Due to the fact that 
we can’t all be together for 
Christmas we decided to have an 
early Christmas celebration 

together.   The Vaughan family’s favourite Christmas 
dinner... a BRAAI! 
 

  
 

Wishing you all a 
Christ filled 
Christmas! 

May 2020 be a year 
where you take the 

opportunities to 
share Christ with the 

people that you 
encounter along life’s 

journey! 
 
 

Thank you for your interest in our ministry and 
in our lives, we are grateful to the Lord for your 
love and support!!! 

 

All our love,  
William and Sharyn Vaughan 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
P.O. Box 668, Faunapark, 0787 

William:  082 970 0784 - 
williamvaughan66@gmail.com 

Sharyn:  072 056 7867 - 
sharyn.r.vaughan@gmail.com 
www.samariamission.co.za 

 

SUPPORT INFORMATION: 
SOUTH AFRICA:  

Samaria Mission (A Ministry of Christ Baptist Church), 
ABSA, 1210152845, Current Acc. 

USA: 
M.E.E.K. Inc, 2531 Smith Blvd. San Angelo, Texas, 76905 

REFERENCE:  YOUR NAME/VAUGHAN/MINISTRY 


